
 
 
 
 
       
June 7, 2022 
 
By email (ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov) 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
RE: The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. – DW 20-117 
 Request for Change in Rates 
 Clarification of Order No. 26,635 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 I write to respectfully request the Commission clarify its June 2, 2022 Order, No. 26,635, 
regarding two items. On page one of the Order, the second paragraph, the second sentence states 
that “To avoid rate shock, the first rate increase shall not take place before December 16, 2022 
….” The first rate increase, the permanent rate increase, will occur immediately, as noted in the 
last sentence of the previous paragraph and on pages 13 and 14 of the Order as well as in the 
settling parties Settlement Agreement. The Step 1 increase shall not take place before December 
16, 2022 and the Step 2 increase shall not take place before June 16, 2023, both subject to DOE 
audit and Commission approval. 
  
   Lastly on page 12 of Order No. 26,635 it notes “Mr. Soganick explained the CCOSS he 
had prepared for the Company …,” It should reflect that Mr. Soganick reviewed the Company’s 
COSS for The New Hampshire Department of Energy. The Company respectfully requests the 
Commission clarify these two items. 
 

Consistent with the Commission’s Temporary Changes in Filing Requirements (March 17, 
2020) due to the COVID-19 state of emergency, the Company will not file any paper copies. 
Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      /s/ Anthony Augeri 
 
      Anthony Augeri, Esq. 
      General Counsel 
TA/hw 
enclosures  
e cc:  service list 
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